
 
 
 
 
 
September 6, 2016 
 
 
Business Name 
Mailing Address 
City, State, Zip 
 
RE: Certificate of Recognition for Wastewater Discharge Compliance  
 
Dear    : 
 
On behalf of the Commerce City Council and the Commerce Community, I would like to 
recognize your business as a Good Corporate Citizen for the 2015 calendar year for 
compliance with the Sanitation Districts of Los Angeles County’s Wastewater Discharge 
Permit requirements. As a community of residents that co-exists with industry, the City 
of Commerce appreciates businesses dedicated to meeting their wastewater discharge 
limits, maintaining their environmental equipment and fulfilling all permit requirements. 
The Council acknowledges your efforts to foster good working relationships and 
cooperation with the community, the City government and the County Sanitation District 
and a shared concern for the environment and responsible business practices. We look 
forward to continuing to work together to protect public health and the environmental 
with Best Management Practices and regulatory compliance. Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ivan Altamirano 
Mayor 
 
 
cc: City of Commerce City Council 
Commerce Industrial Council 


